
Columbia Amateur Radio Club 

May 3, 2021 Meeting Minutes 

 

The Zoom meeting was called to order at 7:02 PM by Vice-President Jim Lathan. 

 

Announcements 

           Jim Latham, Tedd, and Jeremy are the coordinators for Summer Field Day at Lake Wateree State Park              
                      which is on June 26th and 27th. 

 

Business       

       Pete Emmel, our membership chairperson announced that we have 10 new members and 2 renewals. 

        Amanda McKinnie, our treasurer, stated that our treasury is in excellent shape with a balance of  
                 $6427.13 in the bank.  We sold equipment for $362 and made $296 at the Bomb Island Event. 

        

Presentation   

       Our presenter this evening was Dr. Wayne Gronland N1CLV, who was introduced by Bill Covey. 

  Wayne is a very good friend of Bill’s from CT.  They worked together on many projects, one of which was a  
                 Mesh Network. Wayne’s presentation was on setting up an AREDN Mesh Network. There were  
                 many questions are the end of the presentation.  A long discussion ensued on the idea of setting up a  
                 Mesh Network at Wateree State Park for Summer Field Day.  A committee will be established to  
                 research the possibility of such a network set up 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 PM 

Respectfully submitted by Secretary Jean Covey W1GTJ.  


